
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS 
 

June 2, 2011 
 
The Board of City Commissioners met in special session at 9:00 am on Thursday, June 
2, 2011, in the Tom Baker Meeting Room, City/County Building, 221 North Fifth Street, 
Bismarck, North Dakota. The following were present: Commissioners Grossman, Smith, 
Askvig, Seminary and President Warford. 
 
President Warford announced the purpose of the meeting was to share information 
about the announced increased discharges from the Garrison Dam and the subsequent 
rise in river elevation in the Bismarck area. President Warford asked for information 
from a number of resource people and talked about the effect of the increased river 
stage on the residents of the city. 
 
After information was exchanged, President Warford declared the meeting adjourned at 
9:06 am. 
 
Reported by  
W. C. Wocken 
City Administrator 
 


